January 27, 2016

The Brimfield Board of Education held a Special Meeting on Wednesday, January 27, 2016 at 7:30 a.m. in the Brimfield High School Superintendent’s office.

The following were present:  Maribeth Dura, Dan Heinz, Dave Harmon, Kevin Kreiter and Joe Blessman.

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the criteria for the Hall of Fame, as well as retirement of jerseys.  There was discussion of what other schools are doing.  

It was suggested that outside organizations have input on committees to establish criteria such as; Boosters, community members with a long history of information on athletics, head coaches of varsity sports, athletic director and administration.

At 9:40 a.m. the meeting was adjourned.
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